
New Hartford Historic District Commission 

New Hartford, Connecticut 

 

Commissioners:    Alternates: 

Jerry Ecklund, Chairman   Mary Ann Gunning 

Dan Romaniello, Vice Chairman  open 

Sibyl Pellum, Clerk   open 

Lee Pellum 

Frances Stoffer 

 

 

 

 

Regular Meeting 

Dec 17, 2014 7:30 pm @ Town Hall  

 

I. Minutes from October regular meeting accepted.  

 

II. Old Business 

 

 Budget is now at $450.00.  Invoice from Martin Post for mylar map of district ($50.00) paid in Nov. 

 

 No recent problems with unauthorized signs on the green were reported.  

 

 Mary Ann and Jerry will review and recommend any changes needed (list of commissioners, residents, 

change in cover graphics, etc.) for the descriptive pamphlet. 

 

 No new information on historic site QR Code posts request from Tom Goddu. 

 

 Jerry attended the Oct 20 CT Trust workshop for local historic districts and has all of the handouts.  

 

 Jerry responded to the request for input to the Plan of Conservation and Development that the Planning and 

Zoning Commision is working on.   

 

III. New Business 

 

 Commission meetings in 2015 will start at 7:00 p.m. to better accommodate commissioners’ preferences. 

 

 Mary Ann and Dan have been reappointed by the Board of Selectmen.  They need to be sworn in at Town 

Hall before our next meeting. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 pm.  The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 18.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Sibyl A. Pellum 

Clerk 

 

cc:  Board of Selectmen 

 Town Clerk 

 
 
 

 


